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pkoop@aol.com <pkoop@aol.com> Mon, Nov 2, 2015 at 4:55 PM
To: sycamorepenasquitos@panoramaenv.com

Resident:  Pamela Donovan Koop
12565 Brickellia Street
San Diego, CA 92129

RE: Sycamore-Penasquitos Transmission Line
To whom it may concern:

I am opposed to the proposed Power Line Project and the underground line alternative 3 (Park Village
Road, Mercy Road, Scripps Poway Road, Black Mountain Road) for a variety of reasons:

Proximity of additional high-voltage lines to homes and schools

EMF exposure and links to cancer. Why take a health risk?

Construction that will hinder emergency situations. For example, there is only one-way in and out of
the Park Village community. Since our vicinity is surrounded by open space and canyons, we are at a
high risk for fires. A clear traffic flow is imperative for all safety reasons.

Fire due to downed overhead power lines

Reduced home values

Unsightly, wide-range aviation balls will be seen and hinder mountain views

Sincerely,
Pamela Donovan Koop
(858-538-1545)
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